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Center

Reception for International PhD Students 
and Their Supervisors with Keynote

Prof. Dr. Daniel Stein (Dean of Faculty I: Faculty of Arts and Humanities),  
Dr. Nina Fenn (Welcome Center), Dr. Daniel Müller (House of Young Talents)

When Thursday, 1 December 2022, starting at 18:00
Where Campus US, Building S, Room US-S 002

Obergraben 25, 57072 Siegen
Organisers Welcome Center at the International Office, House of Young Talents
Language English
Intended for International doctoral researchers and their supervisors

The annual reception for all our international PhD students and their PhD supervisors, sup-
ported by a grant from the DAAD, the German Academic Exchange Service, takes place for the 
sixth time. The meeting is intended as an informal get-together across all faculties, depart-
ments, seminars, institutes and chairs, to help everyone, newly arrived or not, to enlarge their 
network at the university.

Professor Daniel Stein, Dean of Faculty I, will open the reception with a keynote speech on the 
topic 

Free Speech in Academia & Beyond: Life Lessons from the Culture Wars 2.0

Professor Thomas Mannel, the Vice-Rector for Research and Junior Academics, will convey the 
greetings of the University Rectorate. 

Afterwards the buffet area will be open for the actual get-together. We are looking forward to 
meeting you!

How to register
Please register using our registration form available at 

www.uni-siegen.de/hyt/registration/




